
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Stakeholders,

It is with great excitement and gratitude that I introduce myself as the new Assistant 

Principal of Belair Elementary! I am honored to join this incredible school community 
and to partner with you in supporting the success of our students.

At Belair, we are dedicated to creating a safe, inclusive, and engaging environment 
where every child can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. I look forward to 
working alongside our amazing staff and families to ensure our students have the tools 

and opportunities they need to reach their fullest potential.

As we embark on this new journey together, I encourage you to stay connected and 

involved. Your support and partnership play a vital role in the success of our school 
and, most importantly, in the growth of our students.

Thank you for welcoming me to the Belair family. I am eager to get to know you, 

collaborate with you, and make this school year an outstanding one for our students 
and community.

Here’s to a wonderful year ahead!

Warm regards,


